
COSTUMES FOR A CAUSE

DON’T FORGET, NO
MASKS OR

DANGEROUS
ACCESSORIES

Want to wear your Halloween costume to
school on the 31st? You can if you participate in
our “Costumes for a Cause!” All you need to do

is bring $2 or a canned good to support our
Thanksgiving Food Drive. Your donation will be
collected in homeroom. Remember, no violent

costumes,  masks, accessories, or inflatables are
allowed. If you are not sure about your costume,

check with your Assistant Principal.


